We Support Your Right to Own Firearms for Sport or Self Defense

Dear Friend of Law Enforcement:

This is to remind you that we are 100% pledged to support your right and
choice to own firearms for sport or self defense.

Our surveys of police agencies show them to be undermanned and that in time of disaster
or emergency YOU may be the only person able to protect your life and that of your family and
your property.

As a result of this strong stance we have been honored by the men and women who also feel
this way. There are some organizations and individuals who would try to reduce these rights. We
urge you to continue your membership and donor support so we can continue to speak out for protection of
these rights. We are a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt public charity.

When you select to support any public safety organization check where they stand on your rights to own
firearms. We are one of the few willing to speak out for your rights. Your support helps make that possible.




